
Has the safety modification program repair offer for 
problem 

Discussion Thread 

Response (Chris) 
Dear Mr. Roady, 

3/10/2003 

Thank you for contacting Remington country. 
has been extended to 12/31/03. 

The serial number you included was 
converted so that you can open the 
view more deta·ils regarding this 

http://www.remington.com/safety_Modifi 

customer (chuck Roady) 
Thank you for your reply, I will send 
the necessary modifications. 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

addres.s for 

MAE00006166 


